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I strongly object to the passing of the draconian Territory Cordinator Bill 2025.

This bill completely transforms the function and structure of government in the NT and
places extreme amounts of power in the hands of an unelected bureaucrat. It sidesteps
longstanding safeguards and allows the supressing of scrutiny and accountability while
also removing community participation rights. This Bill significantly increases the risks of
corruption and mismanagement across the NT and has no place in a modern democracy. 

I, like many others are joining the fight to overturn this disastrous Bill and other decisions
designed to reduce scrutiny and accountability particularly in environmental areas. After
all we only have one environment and once it is destroyed there is no going back.

Karen Montey




